
 

SUTTON VALENCE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN GROUP 

STEERING GROUP MEETING OF 9/12/15 12:00pm AT THE VILLAGE HALL 

Present: Barry Armstrong, Brian Jones, Eileen Riden, Peter Coleman from 1:00 
Tabatha Harris-Mills from 1:40  
Janet Burnett Clerk 
  

1. Apologies: John Davis, Tabatha Harris-Mills 
 

2. Discussions on the housing survey: 
I. Tabatha to provide housing survey and for it to be circulated to 

Steering Committee, Flo Churchill and Tessa O’Sullivan (ACRK) for 
comments and suggestions. 

II. Flyer designed by Tabatha and approved. To go out with the 
younger parishioners flyer 

III. Tabatha went through the current unfinished housing survey 
which was greeted favourably. 

3. Engaging younger parishioners: 
I. Facebook page to be set up first 

II. Youth Club 
III. Fish and Chip Van – Monday 25/1/16 to be mentioned at the pram 

race. 
IV. Peter Coleman to update the survey to be circulated for 

comments and suggestions. 
V. Eve Poulter to design the flyer 

 
 

 


